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Term 4 
So already we are at the start of term 4! This term we will be looking to evaluate the progress and 
how we have been doing over the year.  This will culminate in the production of our Standards 
and Quality report and our School Improvement Plan for next year. We will be sharing both in due 
course so watch this space.  
 

Cuppy and a blether 

Due to the success of our last cuppy and a blether session, we are hosting another this term.  On 
the 23rd May 1.30 we will invite parents in to have an informal chat around personal care/ hygiene 
and toileting.  We will have information available and Linda our school nurse will be on hand to 
support.  Our senior pupils will also be running a café so bring some pennies!  
 

Coming up/ dates for your diary  
This term will be fun filled with us making the most of the better weather.  
Class topics include shape, farming, food and water and teachers will be in touch around targets. 

• Cupar Gala this year will be going ahead minus the duck race.  Kilmaron will have a stall 
and it would be great to see our families at the event on the 8th June.  

• Hear My Music have been working with us for the last term in conjunction with pupils from 
St Columba’s Primary.  On the 22nd May at 1.30 we will be hosting a sharing event for 
parents to come and see what we have been working on so save the date! 

• Our rescheduled panto is due to happen on the 30th May so fingers crossed it goes ahead 
this time 

• 6th May is a school holiday and the 9th is an in-service day  
• 3rd June is a school holiday and we finish up on the 28th of June. 

We will also get dates for our Garden games and any other events will be shared across the term.  
 

Parent Forum  

We had our first parent forum last term and will look to have one this term on the 29th May at 
5.30.  This is an online meeting and we welcome all parents.  Let me know if you would be able to 
attend.  
 

Rights Respecting School  
We are going to be trying for our Bronze Award!  As part of this process we are sharing evidence 
around what we do to support children’s rights in Kilmaron.  We are creating a new website and 
will be sharing more about how we do this through that.  But for just now feel free to get more 
information here:  The Rights Respecting Schools Award | UNICEF UK 

As ever, please get in touch if there’s anything we should be doing or anything we 
can help with! 
 
Many thanks and happy Friday!  
Ruth Munro  
Headteacher 
ruth.munro@fife.gov.uk 

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/

